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Kiaora, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Bula, Mabuhay, Annyeong, Ni hao, 
Greetings to you all.

Newsletter  -   9 August 2021

3   W A Y   C O N F E R E N C E S  
3-way conferences are being held on  
Tuesday 10 August from 3 - 7.30 pm and   
Wednesday 11 August from 3 - 6 pm. 

These 3-way conferences are a discussion that happens between 
parents, children and teachers.  They focus on the written report from 
the end of term 2.  
Some things to discuss in the 3 way conference are -  
   -  What are your child's strengths? 
   - What are your child's next learning steps? 
   - How can you support at home? 

Please click on the video below for more information 

    

     

WEEK 3
MONDAY 9 
   - Mangere Mountain trip Rms 1 2 3 4 
   - Year 7/8 netball - NO GAME 
TUESDAY 10 
   - 3 way conferences 3 - 7.30 pm 
WEDNESDAY 11 
   - CHESS CLUB  8am @ School Library 
   - 3 way conferences 3 - 6 pm 
   - Year 5/6 netball - 5.50 court 6 
   THURSDAY 12 
   - Year 3/4  netball - 4.00 court 12 
   - Piano lessons 
FRIDAY 13 
   - Piano lessons 
   - Preschool Open day  
   - Mangere Mountain Trip Rms 6 and 7 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wS2kj4n5TN4

MONDAY 16 
   - FEAST OF THE ASSUMPTION MASS - 9.30 
   - Year 7/8 netball @ TBC 
WEDNESDAY 18 
   - CHESS CLUB  8am @ School Library 
   - School Powhiri  
   - Year 5/6 netball - TBC 
   THURSDAY 19 
   - Year 3/4  netball - TBC 
   - Piano lessons 
   - BOT meeting 6.30 
FRIDAY 20 
   - Piano lessons 

WEEK 4

BOOKINGS ARE TO BE MADE ONLINE 

www.schoolinterviews.co.nz and enter the event code actvw. 
or click  https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code?code=actvw 

Please note that if you have any trouble booking online we will have a 
computer set up in the school o�ce to guide you through the 
process.   

If your child is part of the reading recovery or ALiM programmes you 
are also able to make an appointment to meet with either Mrs 
Greenham or Mrs Vallabdas. 



 
 

 
 
 
 

T R A V E L   W I S E 
St Joseph’s is a Travelwise school.  Travelwise is 

supported by Auckland City Council in partnership with 
Auckland Transport,

 
Always use the Crossing.

Children will copy your example, good or bad.  Always 
use the safe crossing areas, respecting the road 

patrollers.
 STAFF CARPARK

The school car park is for staff only – it is not a drop off 
area.

Parents are not permitted to drive into the school 
grounds to drop off their children before school or 

collect them from there after school.
 go to http://www.sjs.school.nz/travelwise/
 

It is with the greatest sadness that we let you know of the sudden death of ex SJS teacher Mark Weedon over the 
weekend.  A big-hearted man who had a big impact on so many lives.  Mark will leave a lasting legacy on the lives of so 
many SJS kids.
Our prayers and thoughts are with Kylie and their boys at this very incredibly tough time.


